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March 24, 2023 

 

 

Chairwoman Kay Granger     Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 

House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting the Appropriations Committee provide a funding level of $4,537,500.00 for 

Minburn Water System Improvements in Minburn, Iowa in Fiscal Year 2024 as a community 

project funding request. The intended recipient is the City of Minburn located at 315 Baker 

Street, PO Box 213, Minburn, IA 50167. This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because 

once completed it will ensure that residents have acceptable water pressure levels at their homes 

and/or businesses. This project will also provide better fire flow throughout the community. 

Additionally, this project will open the door for economic development opportunities within 

Minburn. This project will allow for new residents and business owners to build within the 

community, something they currently aren’t able to accommodate. 

This project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 

1926(a)(2). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely, 

 

Zach Nunn  

 


